
NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS OF THE  
ITPEU HEALTH & WELFARE FUND 

 
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

 
WE WILL BE RELOCATING TO A NEW OFFICE 

BUILDING EFFECTIVE JUNE 20, 2019.  THE OFFICE WILL 
BE CLOSED THURSDAY, JUNE 20th AND FRIDAY, JUNE 

21ST DUE TO THE MOVE.  DURING THE MOVE, THE 
STAFF WILL NOT HAVE TELEPHONE, FAX OR 

INTERNET ACCESS. PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY.  THE 
OFFICE WILL REOPEN ON MONDAY, JUNE 24, 2019. 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESSES: 
 

Physical Address: 
 

ITPEU HEALTH & WELFARE FUND 
25 Chatham Center South, Suite 100 

Savannah, GA  31405 
 
Mailing Address: 
  

ITPEU HEALTH & WELFARE FUND 
P.O. Box 18307 

Garden City, GA  31418 
 
 All other contact information will remain the same. 



 


